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1st October 2021 

 

WMMS Macmillan Coffee Morning  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Friday the 8th October 2021, we will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning.  

 

Our last coffee morning was a fantastic success and raised a considerable amount of money to support 

Macmillan in looking after cancer sufferers and their families.  

 

We are hoping with your help to make this year’s event just as successful. It would be great if you could 

help us; you can do this in a number of ways.  

 

Firstly, you could donate some bought cakes, which our School Leaders will be able to sell to the children at 

break and lunch times, for 50p each, to raise money for this charity. These can be brought into school on 

Thursday the 7th of October or the morning of Friday the 8th of October. Secondly, you could bake some 

cakes or biscuits and send them in on the Friday morning in a named container. Please note: Due to food 

allergies please can there be no nuts listed in the shop bought cakes or added to the home baked cakes.   

 

Finally, we would love for you to join us for our Macmillan Coffee Morning at school where for a small 

charity donation of £1 you will be able to enjoy a cup of tea or coffee along with a delicious cake and have 

an informal chat about how everything is going with the Headteacher. We always value our parents' and 

carers' views so we can celebrate what is going really well and listen to any suggestions/ proposals, whilst 

simultaneously raising money for this worthy cause.  

 

Event: Macmillan Coffee Morning  

Where? West Moors Middle School, 

When? Friday 8th October  

Time: 08:45 to 10.00  

How Much? £1 for this charity with tea/ coffee and a cake provided 

 

The children will also have an opportunity to buy some cakes at break and lunchtime, so if you can, please 

send your child in with 50p so that he/ she can join us and enjoy a cake.  
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We look forward to your support for our Macmillan Coffee Morning. 

 

To find out more information about the wonderful work that Macmillan do, please look at their 

website: https://coffee.macmillan.org.uk/about/why/ 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Burns 

Year 5 Tutor 
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